Comment Ideas for Family and Self-Advocates:
Follow-Up post on the ACGME Review and Comment Page
DUE AUGUST 23, 2023
EXAMPLE COMMENTS
I am a _______ of an individual with a developmental-behavioral disorder, and I appreciate the ACGME Pediatric Residency Committee for addressing our concerns about the proposed changes to pediatric residency training that appeared to eliminate board-certified Developmental-Behavioral Pediatrician faculty from the residency program requirements. I agree with the changes made to sections II.B.1.a-II.B.3.c which state that “For all pediatric subspecialty rotations there must be pediatric subspecialty physician faculty members who have current certification in their subspecialty by the ABP or the AOBP, or who possess other qualifications judged acceptable to the Review Committee.”


